BRUNTSFIELD EVANGELICAL CHURCH
Safeguarding Response Form

Name of Child/Young Person/Vulnerable Adult _____________________________________________
Date of Birth ____/____/____ 
Name of Person Reporting Event_________________________________________
Date of event ____/____/____ 
Time _____________________
Sequence of Events/Actual Words Used/Observations ___________________________________________________________________ ___________________________________________________________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 
Action Taken ___________________________________________________________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 
Name of Person Contacted: ____________________________________________
Date ____/____/____
Time _____________________
Notes (use other side of form if more space needed): ___________________________________________________________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 
Next Steps
· Contact the Safeguarding Officers as soon as possible: safeguarding@teams.bruntsfield.org.uk
· Alastair Mackintosh, 
· Fiona Watson, 
· Peter Ervine. 

· If the concerns do not involve the Ministry Team Leader you may also discuss the matter with them. Do not discuss the concerns with anyone else.  

· In certain exceptional cases you may need to make an immediate decision without the assistance of the Safeguarding Officers , for example, about whether it is safe for a child to return home, or whether Police or Social Work should be contacted. 
In those cases, you may wish to contact the relevant statutory authorities: 
Police Scotland: 101 or 999 in event of emergency. 
Edinburgh Social Work – Social Care direct: 0131 200 2324.  
In the evening and at weekends or public holidays, you can call Emergency Social Work, free of charge from a landline – 0800 731 6969.
31:8 helpline  - 0303 003 1111.

Parents should be kept informed as a matter of general good practice but the first and paramount consideration should always be the safety of the child. If a referral is being made to Police or Social Work, concerns should NOT be discussed with parents until the appropriate investigations have taken place.

